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Tax Flash News
The Inland Revenue Department (IRD) has issued a notice No 
PN/PYMT/2025-01 dated 10 September 2025 requesting all taxpayers to 
verify tax credits relating to payments made via the Alternative Tax 
Payment System (ATPS) during the Covid-19 pandemic years 2020 and 
2021.

The Taxpayers are required to immediately review the company’s 
account summary in the Revenue Administration Management 
Information System (RAMIS) and rectify any discrepancies by contacting 
the Payments and Reconciliation Unit without delay.

Attached herewith the notice published by the IRD. 
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